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Comments summary

Dear Sir/Madam,

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided 
below.

Comments were submitted at 29/08/2024 2:40 PM.

Application Summary
Address: Land Off Scamps Hill Scaynes Hill Road Lindfield West Sussex 

Proposal:

The erection of up to 90 dwellings with public open space, 
landscaping and sustainable drainage system (SuDS) and 
vehicular access point. All matters reserved except for means of 
access. (Access Drawing received 15th April and Ecological 
Impact Assessment received 23rd July) 

Case Officer: Stuart Malcolm 

Click for further information

Customer Details
Address: Lindfield Parish Council Clock Tower House Lindfield

Comments Details
Commenter Type: Town or parish council

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments: Lindfield Parish Council (LPC) reiterates its strong objections 
submitted to MSDC on 22nd March 2024 and supports the 
comments made by Lindfield Rural Parish Council on 10th April, 
23rd May and 22nd July.

In respect of S106 monies, LPC notes WSCC Highways' 
Consultation Response requirement for funds to make 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpa.midsussex.gov.uk%2Fonline-applications%2FcentralDistribution.do%3FcaseType%3DApplication%26keyVal%3DS9428IKT04L00&data=05%7C02%7Cplanninginfo%40midsussex.gov.uk%7C1ac4a76d1de649cb360708dcc8303ffb%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C0%7C638605356769289293%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jvMxGL0up8xwvvoceA3Fgx7YwFbBVA2wc2zA2xeor60%3D&reserved=0


improvements to the Lewes Road/High Street junction, which 
WSCC Highways have also sought and obtained from a number 
of previous planning applications, yet no such improvements have 
been implemented. In the unfortunate event that planning 
permission is given, LPC requests that the appropriate 
improvements are agreed between WSCC, MSDC and LPC, and 
made a pre-occupation condition.

Kind regards 

 


